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  Faith-Based Organizations Discuss Crime Prevention, 
Criminal Justice, and Prepare for UN Crime Congress in Kyoto, 
Japan 

   
 
San Francisco, United States—The need for 
partnerships between faith-based organizations 
and UN agencies was 
discussed over two days. 
 

  

  

  

  Tokyo Forum Discusses Role of Soft Power 
   
 
Tokyo, Japan—The 36th Peace Diplomats 
Forum, hosted by UPF-Japan, brought together 
ambassadors from 34 embassies in Japan at the 
United Nations University. 
 

  

  

  

  International Day of Peace Event Examines Media Bias 
 
 
Bonn, Germany—The UPF commemoration 
started with a comparison of “peace journalism” 
vs. “war journalism.” 
 
 

  

  

  

  Ambassadors for Peace Serve Cono Sur Area of Lima, Peru 
 
 
Lima, Peru—UPF-Peru sponsored a day of 
education, service, and fellowship in an under-
resourced area of Lima.  
 

  

  

  

  

   
 
 

  



 

 

Interfaith Gathering Discusses Women in the Modern World 
 
 
Petrozavodsk, Russia—"The Role of Women in 
the Modern World" was the topic of a meeting 
held by UPF and a Muslim 
women’s organization. 
 

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 7: Johannesburg, South Africa - The African Summit 

and Interfaith Family Blessing Festival 

DEC 9: Palau, UPF Asia Pacific will convene a First Ladies Summit 

DEC 10: Lima, Peru: UN Day of Human Rights 

DEC 14: Dominican Republic: Latin America and Caribbean Summit 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 


